
John Stevenson, 
  
Regarding proposals for changes to investment property and how to purchase, 
my husband and I are not in agreement with you or the Alberta  idea. We pay our 
taxes and that should be enough for you and anyone else.  Our investments are 
our private business. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Robert Braun 
Patricia Braun 


